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May 17, 2023

The Honorable Andy Biggs

U.S. House of Representatives

252 Cannon House Office Building
Washington DC, 20515

Dear Congressman Biggs:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Veterans Health Care Freedom Act"
(HR.3176) that would direct the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to carry out a pilot
program that would allow veterans to access primary, specialty, and mental health care in the

private sector and outside of their corresponding Veterans Integrated Service Networks.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo
Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,
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/ John R. Davis
Director, Legislative Programs\
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